From: Sasha Neri [mailto:nerisash@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2019 2:25 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Official Travel Disclosure, June 2019

Hi Steve,
Providing confirmation that I traveled to Edwardsville, Illinois on June 11 - 13, 2019, to co-lead two one-day Design Thinking workshops for the Illinois Heartland Library System.  The Illinois Heartland Library System paid for lodging and meals. 
Thank you!,

Sasha Neri
Librarian, Adult Services 
Chicago Public Library
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